
Allison Brown

Superintendent of Schools

September 6, 2024

Dear Roslyn Families,

The first week of school is always a whirlwind of excitement and new beginnings for students,

faculty, and staff. This year, the positive energy and enthusiasm radiating through our schools

have been nothing short of inspiring. and I’m thrilled to say that it has been a fantastic start!

Our incredible team of administrators, teachers, and support staff has gone above and beyond

to create vibrant, welcoming, and engaging learning environments for our students, and I want

to extend a huge thank you to them for their dedication and passion for our students' success.

I am also immensely proud of our students. Their eagerness to dive into learning and embrace

new challenges illustrates their great resilience and determination.

And of course, our amazing parents and guardians—thank you for your trust and partnership.

Your support plays a crucial role in making our school community thrive.

Please be reminded that you may see the Nassau County Police Department patrolling our

schools as part of their routine efforts to ensure safety and security; there is no cause for

concern. These regular patrols help maintain a safe environment for students and staff, and we

are grateful to them for always making our buildings a priority.

I want to emphasize our commitment to school safety, having dedicated substantial time and

resources to enhancing our security efficiencies, protocols, and equipment. We are thankful for

our skilled security staff and the close partnership we maintain with local law enforcement.

I’m excited about all the great things this school year has in store. Here’s to a year filled with

growth, achievements, and unforgettable memories!

Sincerely,



Allison Brown

Superintendent of Schools


